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Dear Gibson Academy Families, 

We are sending virtual hugs to all of you! Our staff is excited to be back 
this school year doing what they love to do. We want you to know that we 
are here for you and we will continue to support you in any way we can. 
Together we can make a warm, positive, and special experience for your 
child. With that said, we have kicked off our Virtual Learning Community 
with great success! A vast majority of you are connected to our Google 
classrooms and other virtual platforms that we use. Our continued goal is 
to have 100% virtual engagement in all of our classrooms. There are 
many fun and exciting lessons that are taking place in our classrooms. 
Please check out the “classroom highlight” page to see two of our 
teachers sharing all the wonderful and exciting things that are taking place 
in their virtual classes.  

In addition, to our academics, we are focusing on your child’s social 
emotional learning. Our Mindfulness team started our Wellness 
Wednesday virtual program. Each Wednesday, they post a video with 
breathing exercises, short mediations and other great tools and resources 
to help everyone in your family. As you see to the right, the team has put 
together three amazing videos so far. Look out for more Mindfulness 
videos every Wednesday! 

Lastly, we will be welcoming our Pre-K students back in the building on 
Mondays and Tuesdays. Please look out for more information that be will 
sent out soon. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

-Leadership Team 
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  Mrs. Stewart’s Kindergarten Class 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                   Just a few friendly reminders: 

 Please have your child complete his/her 

Google Classroom Assignments EVERY DAY 

 Remember it’s so important to read to your 

child Every Day 

 Make sure your child eats a healthy 

breakfast before we begin our virtual 

classes 

 Please make sure your child is in bed at a 

decent hour.  They work hard all day long 

and need sleep in order to perform to their 

full potential. 

 Virtual School begins at 8:30 

am.  Remember our Perfect Attendance 

Challenge… BE COOL COME TO SCHOOL! 

 

 

Welcome back to school students, 

parents, and staff!  Our first few 

weeks of kindergarten were a 

SUCCESS!  The students of room 

125 have been adjusting well to 

our virtual learning 

environment!  Everyone has been working hard, 

including the adults!  
 

Our first unit of study in language arts is Take a 

New Step.  We will be learning about making new 

friends, movement, and using our senses to help us 

learn and try new things.  We are really diving into 

how to become good readers.  We talked about our 

identities as readers and what kind of readers we 

want to be!  We are exploring different genres, and 

reading books by looking at the pictures and 

connecting the pictures to the text.  We kicked off 

our phonics lessons with learning how to say the 

sound, identifying, and writing the letter m.  The 

picture attached shows the students successfully 

writing the letter m virtually.  EXCELLENT WORK! 

  

In math, our focus is learning 

how to write and recognize 

numbers, count quantities, and 

comparing numbers to five. 

Please practice proper number 

formation at home.  In science, 

we will be learning about the    

needs of plants and animals.   

 

I want to personally thank all 

the adults for your hard 

work and dedication in 

supporting your child’s 

education virtually!  Room 

125 has tremendous 

TEAMWORK!  I applaud and 

thank you!   I’m also very proud of my students, 

always remember “I love you and miss you! 
                                                                                    



 

 

       Box Tops is now Digital 

      Remember to: 

         Download the Box Tops App   

          from the App Store 

 

   THEN  

 

  Buy Box Top Products 

 Scan Your Receipts use the Box Tops App 

 

Earn  Cash for Our School 
 

 

   

           

 

 

 

 

 

                                         
                                                                             

 
 

When signing up select  

Althea Gibson Academy  

 

We appreciate ALL your help! 
 

Thank You, 

       Mrs. Stewart 

  Box Top Coordinator 

    r.stewart@eastorange.k12.nj.us 

 
 



 

 
 
 
My name is Elizabeth Fitch and I am the Physical Education and Health Teacher at Althea 
Gibson Academy.  I have been working at this school for over 20 years.  Even though I 
have been a teacher for a while, we are definitely in some new times.  I would like to thank 
the parents that have already signed their child up in Google Classroom and have been 
coming to the Google Meet Sessions.  Just a reminder that all Kindergarten students have 
work due every Friday.  It is usually a picture of the Health topic that we are learning 
about.  This month is October so we will be learning about Fire Safety and Prevention.  The 
students will have to draw a picture of a fire safety plan and count how many smoke 
detectors can be found in their home.  

 
When we do come back to school, please have your children in sneakers for 
safety sake.  They can also wear the school T-shirts and sweatpants.  There is 
no place to change for class so please have your child wear the proper clothing 
to school.  Below is the PE Schedule: 

 
Room 117-Ms. Liggins- Tuesday and Friday 
Room 118-Ms. Daniel and Ms. Brown- Monday and Thursday  
Room119- Ms. Featherstone and Ms. Lewis- Tuesday and Friday 
Room 120- Ms. Wood- Monday and Thursday 
Room 122- Monday and Thursday 
Room 123-Tuesday and Friday 
Room 124-Monday and Thursday 
Room 125-Tuesday and Friday 

 
Please refer to the above schedule to know what days your child will have PE class. Even with all the changes, 
I’m still looking forward to a great school year! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs. Fitch 



 
 
 
 


